
  Reformed Church in America
Classis of the Southwest Leadership Team 
Minutes of Leadership Team Meetings by e-mail on December 21, 2013

MEMBERS PRESENT BY e-mail: Rev. Dr. Jim Poit,  Rev. Dr. Randy Wieland, Rev. Gary Jarvis, Rev.  
Dr.  Ted Vandeberg, Rev. Dr. Susan Hetrick, Pastor Richard Caballero, and Lynn Fischer.

Recommendation from Lynn Fischer, Classis Treasurer
The Classis of the Southwest 2013 budget included $1500 for Church  Multiplication Team, this was 
in the assessment budget to cover incidental administrative operating expenses as the Team went 
about its business for Classis.  The RCA and CRC Teams are now combined in Mission Southwest.  
The operating expenses this budget item was to cover now occur in Mission Southwest and is 
administered by them, however the funding is to come from the two parent classis.
I request authorization to transfer the funds to Mission Southwest

The recommendation was approved by e-mail vote 2013/44

Respectfully submitted 

Lynn Fischer, Stated Clerk
Classis of the Southwest, RCA


